To:		HAH Club Members
From:		Jim Krygier on behalf of the Management Committee
Date:		March 27, 2015
Subject:		LOFS Dam Status

Great News! 
Today the Ohio Department of Natural Resources (ODNR) approved our remediation plan for the Lake of the Four Seasons Dam.   This is a critical step because it enables us to move forward to the project’s detailed design phase. You may recall that we have been waiting for approval since December 2014.  A copy of the revised conceptual drawing dated March 5, 2015 can be found on the HAH Club website www.hideawayhillsclub.com.
While we waited for this approval, we initiated development of the detailed plans to the extent possible. To finalize these plans, additional borings and data analysis will be required.  Terracon and 2LMN are mobilizing right now so that we can move expeditiously on this phase.  The product of this phase will be a detailed design that also will go to ODNR for approval. This design will include construction drawings.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Following approval of the detailed plans and construction drawings, we will then be able to produce documents for contractors to review and use in submitting bid proposals.
Thank you for your patience in this process.  This project remains our highest priority.



